
LAKES REGION WATER COMPANY INC.

420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PC Box 389 J1N iE xi2%)
Moultonborough, NH 03254

Telephone: 603-476-2348, Fax: 603-476-2721
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm

June 1, 2018

Debra Rowland
Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: IR-001 Order No. 26,096 Investigation to Determine Rate Effects ofFederal and State
Corporate Tax Reductions.

Dear Executive Director Rowland,

On March 5, 201 8 Justin Richardson of Upton & Hatfield filed a motion for an extension of deadline
on behalfofLakes Region Water Company for June 1, 2018.

Lakes Region Water Company has experienced a staff shortage in the recent months; this shortage
has caused us direct our attention to internal matters and we will not be able to meet the June 1st

deadline.

Lakes Region Water Company is respectfully requesting another 30 day extension, in order to
properly submit their findings of Corporate Tax Reductions impact.

S• cerely,

Leah Valladares
Utilities Manager

Cc via email: JR 18-001-1 Service List

Email: leah(iljLakesregionwater.com
Website: www.Lakesregionwater.com


